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On Dec 8, 2014, at 1:51 PM, "John T Williams" <jftw@amerjcan-dasign.net> wrole:

Good afterncon

The last time we spoke il wis regarding the Northwestern Mutual Insurance Company naw
Headquarters project. Thank you for your assistance.

As you may reamember my wife and | own American Design, Inc. Our firm is a twenty one year old full
service minority owned architectural firm. Far our entire existence we have been located at the
Milwaukse Enterprise Center.

Regarding the Street Car project we as individuals and as Milwaukee business owners sincerely hope you
vote YES in suppaort of the Street Car project.

This project is sorely needed to assist with the City's transportation needs, improve tourism and
€nhante our overall quality of fife.

Also, in the future when the Street Car is expanded from ils current route persons living in the Central
City will be able to more easily travel to downtown jobs. Jabs that are being created by current and
future econonic developments I.e, Northwest Mutual downtown project, 833, The Couture and the new
Arena,

The City of Milwaukee {and surrounding araas) need the Street Car and we need it now.
Thank you for your time,
i
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